

Noblehill Nursery August 2018 Newsletter



Welcome Back ©

We would like to say a warm welcome to all our new children and their families and a warm welcome back to all of our returning children and their families. We hope you have had a lovely summer and are looking forward to the new term.

Thank You

We would like to extend a big thank you for the kind gifts we received before the holidays.

Care Plans

In the coming weeks the completion and the review of care plan meetings will be taking place. To do this we require parents to book a time slot with their child's key worker. A time sheet is on display in the Nursery foyer. please choose one of the times on the Nursery notice board. We understand that some parents/carers may not be able to attend during school hours, therefore if you cannot make any of the times/dates on the sheet, please speak to a member of staff to arrange a suitable appointment.

Trays

Just a reminder to regularly check your child's tray in their registration room for any newsletters, hand-outs or lovely artwork your children have created.

Reminder

Over the past week, there has been lots of forms and letters in trays. If you haven't already done so, please could you complete and return these as soon as possible.



We will soon be starting CAPER on Wednesdays. CAPER is a great opportunity for Children and Parents to Enjoy Reading at home. Children will get to choose a book at nursery and bring it home to read with parents. Inside your child's red CAPER bag you will find a jotter where your child can mark their evaluation of the story. We ask you fill this out at home with the child once you have read the story and bring the book bag back in for the following Wednesday. Children who are not in on a Wednesday will still receive a CAPER book each week.

Snack

Snack is 50p per session, there is an honesty box in each playroom. If you have any suggestions for snack, please add them to our list in the foyer. We are always looking for new ideas of healthy and nutritious snacks. ©

Gym times

This session's gym times for the nursery are on a Monday morning and a Thursday afternoon. We ask that children wear comfortable clothing on these days to allow them to participate in all of our gym activities.



Just a reminder that children are allowed to leave both indoor shoes and wellies at nursery. We ask that parents/carers put their child's name on their shoes to help prevent shoes getting lost or going missing.

Outdoor Play

In Nursery, we value the opportunities to use our outdoor space in all weather. Please ensure that your child has a coat and in the coming weeks as the weather changes that they are well wrapped up. We also ask that children wear old clothes as the wetter weather means more mud! We do have a small stock of spare clothes in case your child needs changed but please try to keep a spare set of clothes in their bag just in case.

Parent Helpers

We are always looking for parent helpers to come in and join us to paint, read stories, play games etc. If you are available and would like to come and help in the nursery could you please sign your name alongside days and times of your availability on our new parent helper sheet in the Nursery cloakroom. This year we would like to make the most of our parent helpers and have parents in throughout sessions to do small activities with the children alongside getting out and about in the community.

Thank you ☺ Nursery Team

